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Wendy Collard

From: Jenny Lapham
Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2023 11:08 a.m.
To: Jack Boltar
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request. 

Kia Ora Jack 
 
I refer to your request below relating to Three Waters.  We understand that the Department of Internal Affairs has 
responded to question 2 of your request.  Please find below our response to question 1. 
 

1. copies of any estimates on the value of three waters debt and assets as at 30th June 2022 and any consolidated 
reporting undertaken by officials.  

a. How does the above information compare and contrast to estimates provided to in 2020 at both a 
territorial authority and consolidated level. 

 

 
Please note that in 2020 the Council did not estimate what the asset value would be in 2022 and therefore we are 
unable to provide this information. 
 
 
Kā mihi 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group            

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 
 
 

From: Jack Boltar <Jack.Boltar@parliament.govt.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, 29 November 2022 9:19 a.m. 
Subject: Request for official information 
 
Kia Ora, 
 
I am writing to request the following information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 
 
 

1. copies of any estimates on the value of three waters debt and assets as at 30th June 2022 and any consolidated 
reporting undertaken by officials.  
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a. How does the above information compare and contrast to estimates provided to in 2020 at both a 
territorial authority and consolidated level. 
 

2. Copies of Three waters proposed staff transition guidelines that outline the transfer and recruitment of staff to 
the water services entities including those prepared in July 2022 and updated in late 2022, including any 
information re implementation timelines. 

 
 
I ask that you please confirm this request 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Jack Boltar  |  Communications, Research and Policy Advisor 
Office of Simon Watts, Member of Parliament for North Shore 

 
 

D: 04 817 8380 |  jack.boltar@parliament.govt.nz  
Parliament House  |  Parliament, Wellington 6160, New Zealand 

 
This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you  
should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake  
and delete this e-mail from your system. 

 
 

 


